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Engineering Department – Steve Farst 

 

• Capital Projects: 

West Bixby Road        Coordinating with property owners for easements.     

     Reconstruction             Bidding anticipated in the first quarter of 2017.  

 

East Bixby Road         Engineering design is underway.   

Reconstruction    

 

 Hendron Road  Public meeting held on February 1, 2017.  County reviewing design, which  

   Reconstruction is nearing completion. Anticipating project work to start in Spring ’17. 

Bidding anticipated in the first quarter of 2017.   

     

 Well Field Improvements Standby Generator: foundation installed; electrical work at site continues.   

 

Well point maintenance:  Well shaft maintenance and well pump/motor 

renovation is nearing completion. North well renovation complete and back 

in service.  South well is nearly done.  

 

• Streets: 2017 Street maintenance program. Design underway.  Bidding anticipated 

 in the first quarter of 2017.    

 

• Sewers: Annual CMOM report prepared and submitted to Ohio EPA. 

 

 

 

 

 


